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NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR ZONING CODE CHANGE 

 
VILLAGE OF FREDONIA 
242 FREDONIA AVENUE 

 
MONDAY, May 6th, 2024 – 7:00PM 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the Village of Fredonia will hold a 
public hearing for the purpose of hearing public comment on and reaction to a proposed change in the Village 
of Fredonia’s flood plain ordinance and map revisions that are required by state and federal law. The proposed 
changes govern development in mapped flood plain areas. The proposed ordinance and map revisions are on 
file in the office of the Village Clerk and will be available for viewing for a period of two weeks prior to the 
scheduled public hearing. 
 
Following said hearing and after consideration of the Plan Commission recommendation, the Village Board will 
then take formal action on the proposed ordinance change at the May 16th, 2024 and June 6th, 2024 meetings. 
 
Interested citizens are encouraged to attend the public hearing on Monday, May 6th, 2024, at 7:00PM at the 
Fredonia Government Center Board Room, 242 Fredonia Avenue, Fredonia, Wisconsin. Further information 
about these matters may be obtained by contacting the clerk of the Village of Fredonia.   
 
 

FOR: Fredonia Plan Commission 
By:  
Michelle T. Johnson 
Village Clerk 
 
Sent To:  
Plan Commission 
Village Administration 
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